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The President’s Message—Cheryl Fletcher Inside This Issue 

Dear Members, 

Spring is the time to Grow! So let’s get Ready Set Library!
-the theme for 2024 National Library Week. Let’s be hon-
est, we’re all here because we feel libraries and librarians 
should be honored all year. You can be inspired and ex-
plore ideas at your local library, because they’ll be there 
to cultivate your dreams. Libraries give all of us a place to 
connect with others and learn new skills. You can experi-
ence new ideas at library author talks, story times, and 
book clubs. No matter where you find yourself on your life 
path—preparing for a new career, launching a business, 
studying with friends, learning a new craft, raising a family 
or using your retirement to catch up on all those unread 
masterworks; our Donald Dungan & Mesa Verde Libraries 
provide an inclusive and supportive community where 
everyone belongs. Take a moment to thank the employ-
ees at our two wonderful libraries. They create meaning-
ful programs and events for our community to Grow! 

Happy Spring, 

Cheryl Fletcher 
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And More News from Dungan—Mary Leshure 

As some of you may know I’m taking a break from the bookstore at Dungan. But 
that doesn’t mean things aren’t happening there. Our cadre of volunteers continue 
to be hard at work making sure that our Wall and Cabinet both look wonderful. 
They are also being diligent in evaluating the donations that we receive from sep-
arating out collectibles, special books for the cabinet and making sure that the 
Wall is well-stocked and our overflow area is under control.  

If you happen to be at Dungan, please check out the Wall. One area that is ex-
panding is our collection of classics—which seem to be greatly appreciated by the 
many students who come by.  

And of course, say hello to whichever volunteer is on duty. They would be happy 
to meet you. 
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See the QR Code for the Calendar  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sarita Dangond, Branch Manager   Vivian Strabala, Branch Manager  
Donald Dungan Library    Mesa Verde Library 
1855 Park Avenue, Costa Mesa, CA 92627 •   2969 Mesa Verde Drive, Costa Mesa, CA 92626  
949/646-8845      714/546-5274  
 

Hours: Mon – Thurs 10am – 7pm and Fri - Sun 9am – 5pm 
 
OC Public Libraries www.ocpl.org 
 
Costa Mesa Libraries, part of OCPL, are community hubs, connecting people to essential services 
and resources and building communities of lifelong learners. 

OCPL helps our communities learn, explore, connect and have fun!   
  
For the Love of Reading – Read 100 books, 100 days, or 100 
hours in 2024 to earn badges throughout the year!  Save the 
Date: Summer Reading Challenge 2024 begins June 17th! 
 
 
LIBRARY OF THINGS – You have access to much more than 
books with OCPL’s Library of Things collection, including 
games, backpacks and recently added musical instruments.  

 
California State Library Parks Pass – Check out for three weeks a free State Parks vehicle-day use 
pass!   
 
KINDERGARTEN READINESS OC Public Libraries has compiled resources and designed programs 
to support our families in getting ready for school.  
 
DISCOVER & GO Explore Orange County museums and attractions through this exciting partnership 
between OC Public Libraries and local cultural institutions.  
 
Please visit your branch in person or online at www.ocpl.org/events for current programming infor-
mation, including storytimes, author events, book clubs, and fun events for children, teens, and adults! 

And at Mesa Verde Library, the Family Magic Show on Saturday, May 4th at 11:00am to celebrate 
Star Wars Day. Bring a blanket or lawn chair and enjoy a “Star” studded magical performance on the 
library lawn with a special visit from Darth Vader! All ages welcome. No registration required.  
 
Special Storytime with Costa Mesa Police Department on Tuesday, May 21st at 4:00pm. Tour a police 
car, themed storytime & crafts, learn about safety, children receive a police car treat box while sup-
plies last. All ages welcome! 
 

Costa Mesa Libraries Are Here To Serve You! 
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Your Membership Matters 

Dear Friends, 

We are happy that spring is here. We are ready for some warmer weather and more day-
light for us to accomplish more things. 

The friends membership perks seems to be a great draw to join or renew your member-
ship. We hope to incorporate more perks in the coming years. 

 All members who have joined or renewed for 2024 will be entered in a drawing for a 
chance to win a $25.00 gift card to a local business, a friend’s book bag or a $5.00 
bookstore coupon. These drawings will be held 4 times a year.  

Here are the winners for our second drawing of the 2024 year. 

à Jacqueline Lopez>>$25.00 gift card to Sprouts 

à Bette Flick>> Friends Book bag 

à Bob and Mari Palazzola>> $5.00 bookstore coupon 

The Friends of the Costa Mesa Libraries invite you to join or renew your membership if 
you haven’t already done so.  

We have provided a membership form in the newsletter or you may join on our website. 
Your membership expiration date is printed on your newsletter address label. For our 
members who receive the Binding by email please contact us for your expiration date. 

Be sure and stop by one or both of our great bookstores for some great bargains on 
books. We hope that you are able to join us at our next book sale event at Mesa Verde on 
April 27th from 12 to 4 p.m.  

 We appreciate your continuing support very much and hope to hear from you soon. 

 

Cheryl and Maurice Dollison 

V.P., Membership 

   

   

Karen & Joe Barloon Chloe & Edward Conti Megan Delaney  Irene Engard 
Shannon Gibson Darlene Griffin  Cheiko Ishiyama Deborah & Terry Koken  
Lane & Linda Koluvek Julie Lawson & Family Deborah Lucas  Ellida Maki   
Patricia & Russell  Susan & Michael Miroaki Nakamura Ursula G. Oien 
  McFarland    McGuire 
Tina Reinemann &  Terry Ratfield  Barbara & Dan Rycroft Mike & Sandi Scheafer 
    Denise Palaferri 
Nora Sharpe  Bert Smith  Elizabeth White  Ethelyn A. Wilson  
Bonnie Winslow  

Special Thanks to Our Patrons! 
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Judy & Norman AbleƩ John D. Adams, Jr.  Susan & Richio Aikawa Richard Alexander 
Susie & Harlan Andersen JaneƩe Anderson   Laura Anderson & Ted Schulman  
Lisa & Joe Banning Toby & Peter Baran  Kathy & Jess BequeƩe Carolyn Bjork   
Darcy & Ross Bolton Millie& Myron Bonca  Dale Braun  Wendy Bryan   
AA & Audrey Burnand Chris Cameron & Bill Butler Steph Campbell  LuAnn & Rick Campo  
Ken Cave  Victoria Chau   Susanna Clemans  Jon & KaƟe Crawford 
Tracey & Hugh Daschbach Victoria Davis   Marian & Pete Dickey Cheryl & Maurice Dollison  
Joan M. Donahue  Jane & Randy Embrey  Susan Baer Epstein Patricia Evans   
Lori Ann Farrell  Lois & James Fisher  K. & J. Fitzpatrick  Cheryl & Jonathan Fletcher 
Marilyn M. Fry  Mae Gale   Joanne C. Gant  Sydney & Larry Gielow 
Thomas & Judith Gielow Mary Ellen Goddard  Tamar & Dan Goldmann Elizabeth Grant  
Anne Hinkle  Mary Hornbuckle   Cheryl Hosman  Raymond & Branka Hubbard 
Ruby Hunt  Diana Jason   Diane Richardson Johnson Hans Kammeyer   
Debby & Terry Koken Sue & Kurt Krause  Janet Krochman  Judith & Andy Lamb  
Peggy Lenhart  Regina Lesley   Susan Lester  Rachel Levin   
Carolyn Marsh  Jeff Mathews   Christy McAnlis  Robert Mohr  
Katherine Monsour Barbara & Steve Morihiro  David Morihiro  Sandra & Joe Moyer  
Brion Munsey  Crystal Nay   Sherrie & Darrell NeŌ James M. Neighbors 
Dolores N. Nevins Minh Nguyen   Thuc X. Nguyen  Emily Nytschyk  
Cheryl & Bob Ooten Sue Paskerian   Elizabeth V. Paƫson Diane Pavesic 
Roberta & Avi Peri David & Jessica Pierucci  M.& D.Pietenpol  Cynthia Reynolds   
Roz MaƩson Riessen Lene & Jim Righeimer  John D. RiƩenhouse Carolyn Russell   
Dianne Louise Russell T. & R. Rutledge   Barbara & Dan RycroŌ Tina & Ken Ryder   
Terry Sanders  Candi & Tony Sary  Arlene Schafer  Sandi & Mike Scheafer 
Belinda Schober  Laurie Schoner   In Memory of Judy Shane Marilyn & Terry Shaw  
Willa Sigler  Gene Stanley   Dean & Donna Stapleton Barbara Steck   
Trinh Al & R. Tasedan Barbara Thibault   Carolyn Thomas  Pauline Thomas   
Janet Thompson  Aniz Uhler   Sam & Cindee Watson Patricia Weed   
Laurie & Larry Weichman Kathleen West   Joyce Woerner  Alison & Andrew Wright  
Van O. Wright  Donna Yelich   Arlene Young  Kathie & Ray Young 

Our Very Special Friends 
Our Life Members 
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Friends of the Library—Business Members 

  

  

  

 
WE ARE LOOKING FOR YOU!  

Are you interested in getting involved with the Friends of the Costa Mesa 
Libraries? 

The Board is currently seeking someone to serve as our Secretary. 

 

The Secretary shall 

à Record the minutes of all meetings of the Board and the general 
membership, which shall include a record of attendance. 

à Provide minutes of the previous Board meetings for approval by 
the Board at each meeting. 

 

The Board generally meets the 1st Thursday of every month.  

 

If interested, please contact Cheryl Fletcher, Board President 

friendscmlibraries@att.net 

714-438-0517 
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Spring 2024 

“The Binding” is published four times each year—Winter (January), Spring 
(April), Summer (July), Fall (October). The Binding is for the staff, volun-
teers, and members of the Friends of the Costa Mesa Libraries. 

Current Board Members of the Friends: 

President—Cheryl Fletcher 

V.P. Membership—Cheryl & Maurice Dollison 

V.P. Programs-Candi Sary 

Secretary-Open 

Treasurer-Branka Hubbard 

The Binding—Steph Campbell, Editor,  

Webmaster—Emily Nytschyk 

NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS 

ArƟcles for submission should be wriƩen in MicrosoŌ Word and emailed to 
scampbell0128@gmail.com  with “NewsleƩer Submission” in the subject line. 
Photos are encouraged. Submission does not guarantee publicaƟon. 


